
 

 

 
 

December 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
After the Christmas break, Year 10 students will be starting to study ‘Macbeth’ by William 
Shakespeare. This is an examined set text for GCSE English Literature and we ask that students 
are equipped with their own physical copy of the text to annotate and use in order to best support 
their preparation for GCSE examinations in English. 
 
We would suggest that you purchase the following edition as this has annotations alongside the 
original text which many students will find supportive whilst studying this text. This bundle also 
includes the revision: CGP Macbeth GCSE Text Guide and Complete Play 2-Book Bundle 
 
If you have access to an edition other than the one stated this will also be suitable for students to 
use. The copy could be either a new or previously owned book. 
 
It is possible to buy the recommended bundle through the school for the reduced price of £5.50 
by paying by 9th December.  

Parents/carers should pay for the books using ParentPay, at www.parentpay.com using their 
unique login and password. If you would prefer to pay by cash please request a barcoded letter 

from the finance department (tel: 01403 787223 or email finance@theweald.org.uk). You will then 

be able to take the letter to your local PayPoint retailer, where you can pay by cash.  
 
Should the cost of purchasing the text be of concern at this time, please don’t hesitate to get in 
contact with us. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 

 

Jemma Rigby 
Director of English 
jrigby@theweald.org.uk  
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Headteacher: Sarah Edwards 
 

https://www.cgpbooks.co.uk/secondary-books/gcse/english/english-lit/etpmb41-macbeth-gcse-text-guide-and-complete
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